
February 1, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Dianne Feinstein     The Honorable Marcy Kaptur 

Chairwoman       Chairwoman 

Energy and Water Subcommittee     Energy and Water Subcommittee 

U.S. Senate Appropriations Committee     U.S. House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20510       Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable John Kennedy      The Honorable Mike Simpson 

Ranking Member       Ranking Member 

Energy and Water Subcommittee     Energy and Water Subcommittee 

U.S. Senate Appropriations Committee     U.S. House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20510       Washington, DC 20515 

 
 

Dear Chairwome

https://www.pnnl.gov/main/publications/external/technical_reports/PNNL-31437.pdf
https://www.eba-net.org/assets/1/6/6-18-265-305-Thompson_-_FINAL_0.pdf


For all these reasons, and to more fully realize the benefits state and locally-adopted energy codes can 

provide for consumers and the environment, we strongly urge your support for including $20 million for 

DOE’s Building Energy Codes Program within the FY22 Energy and Water appropriations bill. Thank 

you for your consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

American Chemistry Council 

American Council for an Energy-Efficient Economy 

American Society of Interior Designers  

ASHRAE 

Covestro  

DuPont  

Environmental and Energy Study Institute  

E4The Future      

Institute for Market Transformation  

International Code Council 

Knauf Insulation  

National Association for State Community Services Programs 

National Association of State Energy Officials 

National Institute of Building Sciences 

Natural Resources Defense Council 

North American Insulation Manufacturers Association  

Owens Corning  

Polyisocyanurate insulation Manufacturers Association 

U.S. Green Building Council  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


